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Notes of the meeting held on Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 
 
It was agreed to re affiliate to Justice for Columbia 
 
It was agreed that the secretary write to the regional secretary to express the branches 
concerns about the lack of response from branches after they were asked to make a 
donation to the June Hancock Mesothelioma Research Fund. 
 
It was agreed to make a donation to help with a local young kick boxers’ expense. 
 
Finances are healthy.  
 
Jackie had attended the regional council meeting.  There was concern that many delegates 
were leaving early.  There had been a presentation by Unionline. 
 
It was agreed to make a donation to one of our members who is on long term sick following 
an injury at work. 


